YOU ARE KINDLY INVITED TO ATTEND
THE TRANSNATIONAL PROJECT

BIODIVERSITY: THE
IMPORTANCE OF BEING
DIFFERENT

THE EIGHTEENTH MEETING WILL BE
HELD AT MARANO LAGUNARE (UD)
ON 12TH OCTOBER 2018

Drzavni znanstveni licej
FRANCE PRESEREN
TRIESTE

Istituto statale istruzione

secondaria ARTURO
MALIGNANI
UDINE




